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Norrkoéping the 16th, February 1914,.-

To the Secretary of

Lloyds Register of British & Foreign snippt,g¢

:%§£55 

17, ¥enchruch Street,

London B.C.

Dear 8ir,

Re. 8.8. "AGNES" No. 24 in the Supplement.-

Your favour of the 2nd February to Mr, Isaksson of
8tockholm has been handed over to me for answering. I regret to
note, that the Third Periodical Survey is now due. I regret this
the more, as I have been misled as to this, when huying the vessel,
as I was then informed, that she would not be due for Survey before
October 1916. As she is fixed in timecharter uhtil the end of this
year, durlng wich time it will be impossible for me to carry out the
survey, I therefer herewith venture to ask you, that the survey may
bé'postponed untll the beginning of January 1915. I beg to enclose
some certificates proving, that I have spent a considerable amount
in order to kepp the steamer in a godd condition and as she 1s now,
and will be e very well kept up,l hope you will kindly consent.-

I shall be very much obliged for a telegraphic reply at
my expense to "Adolfsson Mariehamn" and am Dear Sir,

Yours very truly:
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Referred to the Chief Ship Surveyor
and the Chief Engineer Surveyoty, '

U

] .dl.s:o for Mr. 8. 4, Hill to note.-
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